M Gma" Ryan Mulhall <cartesianryan@gmail.com>

DXF for Review - Subdivision Plat of Lot 13-A, Block 2 of NAA Tr3, Un3

Muzzey, Devin P. <dmuzzey@cabqg.gov> Tue, Feb 21, 2023 at 3:00 PM
To: Ryan Mulhall <cartesianryan@gmail.com>, Planning Plat Approval <platgisreview@cabg.gov>
Cc: "Rodenbeck, Jay B." <jrodenbeck@cabq.gov>

Good Afternoon Ryan,

The DXF for PR-2023-008238 — North Albuquerque Acres Tract 3, Unit 3, Lot 13-A, Block 2 — has been approved. This
email will notify the DRB office.

Thank you,

Devin Muzzey
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Devin Muzzey
gis specialist

e dmuzzey@cabqg.gov

cabqg.gov/planning

From: Ryan Mulhall <cartesianryan@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2023 10:59 AM

To: Planning Plat Approval <platgisreview@cabq.gov>

Subject: DXF for Review - Subdivision Plat of Lot 13-A, Block 2 of NAA Tr3, Un3
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